
CAP Waiver Workgroups for Transition to Post-COVID Policies 

Thank you for your interest and willingness to participate in a small workgroup to assist NC Medicaid in 

developing a safe and efficient plan to transition to post-COVID-19 policies and procedures for the 

Community Alternatives Program (CAP) waivers.  

The purpose of these work sessions is to discuss how to implement processes to receive CAP services 

safely and interactively that meet the ongoing and changing needs of the participant, their family 

members, and provider agencies that maximize health and well-being while minimizing gaps in service 

provision.   

A series of work sessions will be held to discuss specific topics. The work sessions are five weeks long, 

with a weekly meeting session for 1.5 hours. The fifth session in each series will be a culminating 

meeting to reach a census on the recommendations.   

The first topic of the work group engagement will focus on in-person visits or face-to-face visits with CAP 

case management providers. The goal is to have a plan for resumption of face-to-face visits with CAP 

case management providers by Oct. 1, 2022.  

The meeting dates are listed below. The first meeting will be scheduled during lunch to offer flexibility in 

attending. During the first meeting, a consensus will be reached on a meeting time for future meetings.  

Aug. 17, 2022 – 11:30 am-1:00 p.m. 

Aug. 24, 2022 - TBA. 

Aug. 31, 2022 - TBA. 

Sept. 14, 2022 – TBA. 

Sept. 21, 2022 – TBA. 


